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% Sub Grant of Special CL on 8" July, 2024 to the staff working in
Mumbai Suburban including Headquarter Office due to
discontinuation of Suburban train and Bus services.
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As you are aware that due to heavy down pour on 7™ night and morning
hours of 8" July, 2024 in Central and Western Suburban Sections all citizens have
experienced severe hardships due to heavy water logging and inundation which
has resulted into interruption and discontinuation of train and bus services hours
together especially Central and Harbour line sections.

Due to the above unexpected problems of inundation and discontinuation of
transport service the staff residing in Central and Harbour line sections is unable to
attend the office on 8™ July, 2024. The meager staff residing over western
suburbs was able to attend the office on 8" July, 2024.

In this connection you are requested to advise all concerned Officers of GLO
HQ, GLO Accounts, Mumbai division, CWM-PL, CWM-MX and other allied Offices in
Mumbai suburban area to grant Special CL to the staff on 8t July, 2024 in terms of
Railway Board's Letter No. RBE 101/91, dated 22.05.1991 Para 7.9 (i)(iii) at the
earliest.

General Secretary



